



Wirral Council Town Hall Brighton Street Wallasey Wirral CH44 8ED

0151 691 8652

Rv	Fn	nail
$\mathbf{D}_{\mathbf{V}}$	-11	ıaıı

17th March 2017

Dear Mr Mayor

John Hale

REQUEST TO REQUISITION AN EXTRAORDINARY COUNCIL MEETING

Please find below signatures from 21 Members of the Council requisitioning an extraordinary meeting of the Council.

The signatories to this requisition are seeking clarity on this Council's Green Belt Policy.

Following the public statement about protecting Wirral's Green Belt, made by the Leader of the Council in the Wirral Globe on the 16th February 2017 and his subsequent contradictory remarks at during the meeting of Full Council on the 6th March 2017, we believe that Council needs clarity on this matter.

,
Yours sincerely
Chris Blakeley
Tom Anderson
Bruce Berry
Eddie Boult
David Burgess-Joyce
Wendy Clements
David Elderton
Gerry Ellis
Jeff Green

Paul Hayes
Andrew Hodson
Kathy Hodson
Ian Lewis
Tracey Pilgrim
Cherry Povall
Lesley Rennie
Les Rowlands
Adam Sykes
Geoffrey Watt

Steve Williams